
 

 

BISWA BANGLA BISWABIDYALAY 
Address: Bolpur, Birbhum-731204 

Email: registrar@bbbwb.org  
Website: www.bbb.ac.in  

 

  

 

Ref. No.: 2/2 /BBB/Holiday Notice/111          Date: 31/12/2024 

 

 

Notice for Holiday 

 

This is to notify for all concerned that the University will remain closed on and from 1st 

of January, 2025 on account of ‘New Year’s Day’.  

University will resume its function on and from 02/01/2025. 

 

 

 

By Order  

Registrar 

Biswa Bangla Biswabidyalay 

 

Copy to:  

1. Office of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 
2. Office of the Finance Offer 
3. Office of the Controller of Examinations 
4. All the Co-ordinators of the PG Department 
5. System & Support for website 


